
Market Institutions Deputy

Providing the Capital Market Authority (CMA) with a List of Employees Working 
During the Curfew Hours

Greetings,

Based on the Capital Market Authority’s (CMA) keenness to provide support to the 
Authorized Persons in light of the current circumstances and in reference to the Royal 
Decree that includes a curfew to limit the spread of the new Coronavirus (COVID19) 
starting from 3:00 PM until 6:00 AM as of Thursday evening 02/08/1441 H 
corresponding to 26/03/2020, the Authorized Persons who conduct business that 
requires their employees' attendance at their workplace but their working hours 
conflict with the curfew times referred to hereinabove are requested to provide the 
CMA with the minimum list of employees (according to work priority, with their job 
title and department). 

The list could include those who work during the curfew time or if the curfew would 
extends for longer hours, and that shall be in the minimal limits that would ensure the 
continuity of work under adequate precautions. Therefore, please fill out the attached 
form, sign it and send it to the following email address: 
Institutions.Development@cma.org.sa so that the CMA could communicate with the 
related authorities.

With our best regards,


